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The full environmental impact of a remedial cleanup action should be a part of the cleanup
alternative evaluation under 173-340-360 (3)(e). Many remedial approaches have substantial carbon
footprints that are not currently part of the evaluation, and in some cases that footprint may inflict
more environmental harm than the benefit attained from implementation of the remedial action.
This footprint is an additional "cost".
 


